
February 28, 2003

ATTACHMENT 1 
  

 
 
 
March 6, 2003 
 
 
 

 
SUBJECT:     PROPOSED NEW WATER CONSERVATION STANDARDS 
 
Dear Margaret, Kevin, and Michael: 
 
On Thursday, February 27, 2003, the OWASA Board of Directors approved the enclosed water conservation 
standards for submittal to the Carrboro, Chapel Hill and Orange County governing boards. 
 
We request time on your respective agendas in the near future to present and discuss the new standards and to 
work with you to incorporate them into your local ordinances.  
 
I would like to emphasize several points regarding the standards: 
 

       The OWASA Board’s action followed a public information/participation process beginning with a 
public forum on November 20, 2002 and including numerous OWASA Board meetings and the 
January 16, 2003 Joint Meeting with our local governments. 
 

       The proposed standards reflect our experience from last year’s drought as well as consideration of 
numerous comments from the public.   
 

       The proposed standards include year-round water use restrictions that are consistent with good 
basic conservation practices.  They also provide more flexibility for irrigating by hand and with 
more efficient types of irrigation systems. 
 

       In order for OWASA to enforce certain elements pertaining to excessive or wasteful water use 
during periods of declared shortage, our Board will consider adopting these as OWASA rules in the 
near future. 

 
 
We have enclosed two additional items of information that may be useful to consider: 
 

       OWASA’s response to comments received during the January 16, 2003 Joint Meeting. 
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       Table of guidelines for water conservation triggers (we look forward to providing a more detailed 
explanation on how these guidelines would be applied). 

 
We appreciate the guidance we have received from you and your respective boards and would further 
appreciate your consideration of the enclosed water conservation standards.  I look forward to talking with you 
on March 20th. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Bernadette Pelissier, Chair 
Board of Directors 
 
Enclosures:       Resolution adopted by the OWASA Board on February 27, 2003 

Proposed water conservation ordinance/standards 
                        Responses to questions from the Joint Meeting of January 16, 2003 

Information on “triggers” for guiding when water shortages may be declared 
                         
c:          Mr. Michael Brough, Interim Carrboro Town Manager (w/enclosures) 
            Mr. Calvin Horton, Chapel Hill Town Manager (w/enclosures) 
            Mr. John Link, Orange County Manager (w/enclosures) 
            OWASA Board (w/enclosures) 
            Ed Kerwin (w/enclosures) 
            Robert Epting, Esquire (w/enclosures) 
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